
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Cc:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0049
Date: Monday, May 16, 2022 2:09:48 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, May 13, 2022 9:13 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-05-13

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0049

-- Name --
Gopinathan Venkitapathy

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I strongly oppose the rate increase as the electricity rates are already very high.
The best way to manage cost increases is to cut the wastage and improve service.
I don’t think any valid reason there to increase prices

-- Attachment --




